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Weekly News –25th May 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

What an awesome active week we have experienced! Every 
day we have been participating in many different energetic 
activities including Go Noodle, multi-skills, football, skipping 
and of course the Sponsored run. In total, Year 3 ran nearly 
700 laps around the school building.  

In English and Maths we have been very busy doing some 
assessments. We have also been revising some of our 
learning. We have recapped the grid method and how to 
add multiples of 10 and 100 in our. In English, we have been 
practising plural spelling rules and how to use inverted 
commas for direct speech.  

It has been a very enjoyable and sporty week.  

We wish everyone a very good half term.  

The Year Three children  

Homework Reminder 

English:  

Over the holidays, we would like the children to learn ONE poem off by 
heart. They will be reciting these to their class during the first week 
back. We have sent the children home with a copy of some poems 
that they may like to learn but they can choose a different poem if 
they like.  

Spelling:  

Please learn week 6 spellings for a test on Friday 8th June.  

Reading:  Please continue to listen to your child read and encourage 
them to write comments in their diaries.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Tuesday 5th June 

School starts 

Friday 15th June 

Chessington Zoo Trip 

Saturday 16th June 

Summer Fair  

 
 

Announcements 
William Dixon in Beech class is 
running an environmental 
competition. Children should draw 
a picture of an Energy council 
badge or a poster about how to 
care for the environment. It is 50p 
to enter. This fund will go towards 
School Council projects.  

The deadline is 8th June 2018! 
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